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Dear Parent,    
 
Kankakee School District 111 is happy to announce online registration for the 2019-
2020 school year by using the Skyward Family Access portal.  Online registration will be 
available beginning on Tuesday, July 2.  If you do not complete the online registration 
through the Skyward Family Access portal, you will be required to come to our in-
person registration starting Monday, July 22 

  
 Monday - Tuesday                          Wednesday - Thursday 

July 22 – July 23       July 24 – July 25 
11:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m.   9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 
Location:      Any Kankakee School District Building  
 
Skyward Family Access is a password-protected site that provides parents access to 
course, grade, homework, attendance, and classroom information.  As a security 
measure, we want to make sure that you keep your information up-to-date including 
your user-name and password and a valid email address. 

 
If you have used Skyward Family access in the past, you can log into your account with 
your user name and password.   If you have never logged into Skyward Family Access, 
you will need to come to your student’s school to get login assistance. 
 
If you do not register by August 1, busing information will not be provided for you 
student until after the first day of school. 
 
You can access Skyward Family access clicking on the link on our webpage:   
www.ksd111.org .  Log into your Skyward account and begin the registration process.  

 
If you need assistance logging into Skyward or with online registration, you can contact 
your students building or send a message to registration@ksd111.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kankakee School District 111 

 
 
  
 

http://www.ksd111.org/
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